
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 3:48 PM 
To: islands2050@islandstrust.bc.cz 
Subject: Policy Statement  
  
Climate Change is a global issue. The federal government and the provincial government have 

policies for Canada to respond to it. Local government should address local issues like fixing the 

roads. 

I think including Climate Change in your mandate is nothing but virtue signaling, nothing that 

you can respond to will affect the outcome. 

This is just a feel good exercise. 

Don Berkeley  
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